

5 August 2020

Re: NRO position on the Final Report of the CCWG on New gTLD Auction.

TO:

Erika Mann, Co-Chair of the CCWG on new gTLD Auction Proceeds Ching Chiao, Co-Chair of the CCWG on new gTLD Auction Proceeds

Dear Erika and Ching,

I'd like to inform CCWG on new gTLD Auction Proceeds that the Number Resource Organization (NRO), in fulfilling the role, responsibilities and functions of the Address Supporting Organization (ASO), does not have any objections to the Final Report of the Cross Community Working Group (CCWG) on new gTLD Auction Proceeds.

The NRO Executive Council would like to thank the members of this CCWG for their hard work.

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Kind regards,











